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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

March 14, 2025 
 
To:                   All Dolefil Polomolok Employees 
From:              The Office of the Municipal Mayor, Polomolok, South Cotabato 
Subject:          AN ORDER TEMPORARILY CLOSING THE SALDUA BRIDGE 
 

 
 

 

Please be advised that in accordance with Executive Order No. 06-2025, the 
Saldua Bridge will be temporarily closed from March 24, 2025 to October 2025 (or 
until completion of replacement and construction). This closure is necessary for the 
Department of Public Works and Highways (DPWH) to undertake essential bridge 
replacement and construction work. 

All vehicles traveling to and from Cannery Road are advised to use the alternate 
route provided by the Municipal Planning and Development Office.  

We understand this may cause some inconvenience, and we appreciate your cooperation 
and understanding during this period. Please plan your commute accordingly.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Human Resources 


